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COMMANDER’S CORNER 
 

I'm sorry for the wishful 

thinking last month.  Accord-

ing to our By-Laws we must 

have the Installation of Offi-

cers in June.  Our June meet-

ing will be on Tuesday, June 

14th at 6 PM.  
 

There will be no scheduled 

Post meeting during July 

and August.  There can be 

emergency E Board meet-

ings if necessary.  The next 

scheduled Post meeting will be September 9th at 6 

PM.   

  

Again, thanks to everyone for your support as I have 

been your Commander..  We have been through some 

rough times but we made it and will continue to grow. 

Give the new Officers the same support.   
 

As always, keep our service men and women in your 

thoughts and prayers. 
 

Chuck Blay, Commander   

 

AUXILIARY UNIT 11-11 

 
As summer begins and we close out a great year of 

events and philanthropies I want to thank everyone 

for their continued support and participation. It has 

meant so very much to me to work with such an athe-

istic group of members. I hope you all enjoy your 

summer and participate in a safe 4th of July. I look 

forward to our meeting on September1st. To kick off 

the new session please plan to bake for the Auxiliary 

Bake Sale table at the Annual Cranker’s Car Show in 

September. 
 

Congratulations to the new Officers who were sworn 

in on May 5th Jennifer Soffel President, Etta Pacheco 

Vice President, Lynette Wallace Secretary, Diane 

Smith Treasurer, Amie Yeager Sergeant at Arms, 

Rhue-Ann Davidson Chaplin, Sherri Cooper Histo-

rian. A big thank you to Amie Yeager for chairing the 

Taco Potluck that evening. If was fun and enjoyed by 

all. 
 

The Auxiliary will be sponsoring Father’s Day break-

fast on June 19th from 9 AM to 12 noon. Menu will 

include Biscuits & Gravy with 2 eggs to order and 

bacon or sausage or Chicken Fried Steak & Gravy 

with 2 eggs to order and home fries. Regular breakfast 

will be available 2 Eggs to order with home fires and 

Bacon or Sausage. Toast, fresh fruit and coffee will be 

available. Bring Dad down for a breakfast on us. 

 

Note that the July newsletter folding will take place 

on June 22nd at 5:00 PM, please come help if possi-

ble. 
 

Check the calendar and please support the following 

activities: 

Breakfasts, Dinners, SAL Bingo; American Legion 

Post Food Drive – on going; Volunteer Log – copies 

available at the Post; King Soopers Loyalty Program 

– on going. 

Thank you to All Members of the Auxiliary, 
 

Jennifer Soffel, President ,soffeljl@gmail.com 

In the Spirit of Service not Self, For Veterans, 

God and Country 

  

                                       JOSEPH P. KENNEDY, JR. 

                                     AMERICAN LEGION POST 11-11 

                                  9959 Wadsworth Blvd. 

                                      Broomfield, CO  80021 

                                Telephone:   (303) 466-1278                   
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  SAL SQUADRON 11-11 

 
SAL next meeting will be June 9th at 6:00 PM. 

 

We do have sign up sheets and hole sponsor sheets for 

the August 20th golf  tournament . Please get teams 

ready and sign them. The tournament will take place 

at Lake arbor golf course at 8:00 AM shot gun start. 

Lunch to follow with prizes and raffle prizes at post 

11-11. All proceeds go to SAL and their charity’s  

 

Thank you for your support.   
Huey Geller, SAL Commander 

 

 

SAL CHAPLAIN 

 

Flag Day 
O God, we thank Thee for the flag of our country and 

for all that our flag represents. We thank Thee for giv-

ing victory to brave and valiant men and  women who 

have given their last measure of strength  in order that 

it might  wave over the land of the free and home of 

the brave.   

Amen. 
 

Michael McInerney,  SAL Chaplain 

 

JANETS CORNER 

 
Hello Summer! I hope everyone is ready for sum-

mer.  We are having a fundraiser for past SAL Com-

mander John Ahrens and his family.  John's 15 year 

old son had an accident while skiing with the family 

and has serious back injuries.  He is now in Craig 

Hospital.  The fund raiser is Saturday, June 4th from 

1:00 - 4:00 PM . We are doing a Dessert Cook-off , so 

if you have a favorite homemade dessert, you are wel-

come to enter.  The entry fee is $10.00.  We will also 

have a 50-50 raffle and maybe another raffle and all 

proceeds will go to the Ahrens family.  Come and help 

us and have fun.  

 

We have a couple of plants for the patio.  Thank 

you for your donations.  We will welcome any 

plants to help make our patio look pretty.  Any 

questions, see me or Robyn. 

Welcomed to our new Commander, Joe O'Keeffe 

and all the new officers.  I am sure they will have 

a good year.  Come and support your new offi-

cers!  Thank you Chuck Blay for your hard work 

and dedication these past few years as our Com-

mander. 

Come in and enjoy a cocktail or soda, or have din-

ner on either Wednesday or Friday nights.  Thank 

you to all our volunteers, whether it is in the kitchen 

or behind the bar. We could not do it without all of 

you.  Say a prayer for Veterans and the active Mili-

tary.  

Janet Lee, Club Manager 

http://www.legionpost11-11.org 
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SOLDIER SHIPPING 

 

The Soldier Shipment Program is currently 

under review and may change direction for 

aiding our active military service members 

in the future.    

Please hold off dropping items at the 

Post until further notice. The green bins 

for these donations have been temporarily 

removed from the lobby.  We are continu-

ing to accept cash donations.  You may 

send a check or drop it off at the Legion.  

Please clearly note that your donation is for 

this program.   

Decisions and changes will be communi-

cated through the newsletter.  Thank you 

for your continued support for this program, 

and our military service members.    

Ava and Deb 



 

 

 

 

Don’t forget to use your King Soopers loyalty cards to earn funds for the  Ladies Auxiliary: 

Here's How it works: 

No more reloadable gift cards (this will now be tied to your King Soopers Loyalty cards) 

     Enroll your King Soopers Loyalty Cards online at the secure website 

www.kingsoopers.com  

1. Scroll to bottom of screen to Community 

2. Select King Soopers Community Re 

3. Log into your King Soopers account.  

If you do not have a King Soopers  

  Account, Select Enroll Now.  

4. Select American Legion Post 11-11 

 

Invite your friends to enroll also, every time an enrolled member of our group shops at King 

Soopers using their enrolled King Soopers Loyalty Card, our organization will earn rewards. 

In addition, once a household member enrolls their card, all linked King Soopers Loyalty 

Cards within that household will begin earning funds for our organization. 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 

 
 

  1 
 

SAL 
LASAGNA 

 

2 
 
 

3 
 

NEW YORK 
STRIP 

STEAKS 
 

4 
FUND-

RAISER FOR 
AHERNS 
FAMILY 
1-4 PM 

5 
 
 
 

6 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

7 
 
 

8 
 

CHICKEN 
FETTUCCINE 

ALFREDO 

9 
 

SAL MEETING 
6 PM 

 
 
 

10 
 

CATFISH OR 
CHEF’S 

CHOICE 
 

KARAOKE  
7 PM 

11 
 

SAL 
BINGO 

6 PM 

12 
 
 
 

13 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

14 
FLAG DAY 

 
 
 
 

LEGION 
MEETING 

6 PM 

15 
 

CHICKEN 
WINGS 

 
 

16 
 
 

17 
 

NEW YORK 
STRIP 

STEAKS 
 

18 
 
 

19 
 

FATHER’S 
DAY 

AUXILIARY 
BREAKFAST 

 

20 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 
 

 

21 22 
SMOTHERED 

BEAN & 
BEEF  

BURRITOS 
 

NEWSLETTER 
ASSEMBLY 

5 PM 

23 
 
 

24 
 

SAL 
RIB EYE 

STEAK OR 
COD 

 
KARAOKE  

7 PM 

25 
 

SAL 
BINGO 

6 PM 

26 
 

 
 
 

27 
 

LEGION 
OPEN  

3-10 PM 

28 29 
 

SAUSAGE 
SANDWICH 

30  
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